
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrating 10 years of journey to a better tomorrow 
 
 
 
24th July 2025 
 
 
Mr Amit Garg 
CanadaDonate.ca 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Every year we celebrate our traditional festival ‘Raksha Bandhan’. TOREE’s kiosk is set up at a prime 
location of Kolkata to celebrate the festival with pedestrians and commuters in general, to promote 
harmony and the spirit of common brotherhood amongst all the people. 
 
We believe that ‘tree is our best friend’. To spread the awareness, a small plant is gifted to everyone 
along with the ‘rakhi’. This year Raksha Bandhan will be celebrated on 9th August 2025, in front of Lake 
Mall entrance in South Kolkata. 
 
The event involves a total expenditure of around INR16,000/- being the cost of 150 plants @ 80/- and 
200 rakhi @ 16/-. We request you to kindly provide financial support to make the event successful. 
  
On behalf of TOREE, I express my sincere gratitude to you and your team for the continuous support 
and encouragement we get from you. 

 

With warm regards 

Yours truly, 

 

Madhabendra Mitra 
President 
South Kolkata TOREE Social and Cultural Welfare Society 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


